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17th March, 2016 

Fundraising Meetingñ2.30pm (in the interview room off the foyer)  Friday 18th March, 2016 

Last Day of Term 1 - School Ends 2.30pm Thursday 24th March, 2016 

First Day Tem 2 - School Starts 9.00am Monday 11th April, 2016 

ANZAC Day Holiday - No Students required at School  Monday 25th April, 2016  

School Bush Dance - 5.45pm Saturday 28th May, 2016 

DATES TO REMEMBER  
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LUNCH ORDERS AT  

THORNBURY  

PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 



Page 2 Thornbury Primary School  

Our School Values:  Respect, Trust, Working Together, Integrity and Perseverance  

 

Farewell  

This week I have been offered and accepted the Substantive Principal position at Marlborough PS. The position be-

gins at the start of Term 2, and as such I will be leaving Thornbury PS at the end of this term. It has been a great 

pleasure getting to know and work closely with the students, staff, School Council and parents/carers of Thornbury 

PS. You are a wonderful community and it has been a great honour to lead this school for the last term and a half. 

Expressions of Interest have been called for within the Region for a new Acting Principal to begin at the start of next 

term. 

 

 

School Council  

Thank you to everyone who voted in the School Council Elections and to those who were nominated. Andrew Ed-

wards and Finley Francois were voted on to School Council. I have never seen such a high voting rate within a school, 

and it is a credit to this community that you are so active in participating in this process.  

The School Council met last night and Tim Bennett was elected as the new School Council President. Congratulations 

Tim. 

 

The School Council has one Community Position available that a member from the school community (and beyond) 

can be co-opted on to. The School Council is searching for an appropriately skilled/qualified person to join the School 

Council and convene the Finance Sub-committee. If you, or somebody you know, has these skills (experience with 

accounting or finance) can you please email the school thornbury.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au by the 11
th

April. 

On behalf of the School Council I would like to thank exiting school council members, Andrew Radojkovic and Melissa 

Boyce. Both of you have been tireless in your efforts to contribute to the good governance of Thornbury PS and An-

drew did an outstanding job as President of the School Council. 

 

 

Call for Sub -committee members  

Sub-committees are where most of the real work of School Council actually happens. Being involved in a sub-

committee is a great way to contribute and connect with the school. Please contact the convenors of the sub-

committees below on the email addresses provided if you are interested in joining their sub -committee. 

Koorie Education: Vaso Elefsiniotis vaso@vaeai.org.au 

Environment: Alicia Flynn  ms.aliciaflynn@gmail.com 

OSHC: Andrew Edwards  baska4@yahoo.com.au 

Community and Fundraising: Finley Francois and James Ilia 

finleyf@gmail.com and ilia.james.c@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Communications and Marketing: Tim Bennett and Alex Stol 

doctortimbennett@gmail.com  and alex.stol@optusnet.com.au 

Education and Policy: Kate Oõhalloran 

oõhalloran.katryn.m@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

       Acting Principal  

       Shaun McClare  

Acting Principalõs Report 
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/ŀƳǇǎΣ {ǇƻǊǘǎ ŀƴŘ 9ȄŎǳǊǎƛƻƴǎ CǳƴŘ ό/{9Cύ  
IŀǾŜ ȅƻǳ ŀǇǇƭƛŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ /{9CΚ 

 

tŀǊŜƴǘǎκ/ŀǊŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ǊŜƳƛƴŘŜŘ ǘƻ ŎƘŜŎƪ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŜƭƛƎƛōƛƭƛǘȅ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ /{9CΦ 
CƻǊ ŎƻƴŎŜǎǎƛƻƴ ŎŀǊŘ ƘƻƭŘŜǊǎ /{9C ŜƭƛƎƛōƛƭƛǘȅ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǎǳōƧŜŎǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊŜƴǘκƭŜƎŀƭ ƎǳŀǊŘƛŀƴΩǎ 

ŎƻƴŎŜǎǎƛƻƴ ŎŀǊŘ ōŜƛƴƎ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎŦǳƭƭȅ ǾŀƭƛŘŀǘŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ /ŜƴǘǊŜƭƛƴƪ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŬǊǎǘ Řŀȅ  
ƻŦ ŜƛǘƘŜǊ ǘŜǊƳ ƻƴŜ  όнтǘƘ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нлмсύ ƻǊ ǘŜǊƳ н όммǘƘ !ǇǊƛƭ нлмсύ 

¢ƘŜ ŀƭƭƻǿŀƴŎŜ ƻŦ Ϸмнр ƛǎ ǇŀƛŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǘƻ ǳǎŜ ǘƻǿŀǊŘǎ ŜȄǇŜƴǎŜǎ ǊŜƭŀǝƴƎ ǘƻ ŎŀƳǇǎΣ 
ŜȄŎǳǊǎƛƻƴǎκƛƴŎǳǊǎƛƻƴǎ ƻǊ ǎǇƻǊǝƴƎ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΦ  

Applications forms are available at the office. 

 

Monday 21st Assembly  

 
At Mondayõs Assembly there will be a special 

farewell for our Acting Principal Shaun 

McClare. 

All parents and carers are welcome to attend. 

Have you ordered your 

Hot cross buns? 
Are you traditional, or do you prefer choc chip, fruitless or even sour-

dough? 

$7.00 per pack 

$2 from every pack goes to the school 

Return your order form by this Friday 18
th
 March 

and youôll be eating fresh hot cross buns by the end of term! 

Extra order forms are available in the foyer 

http://deecd.cmail20.com/t/d-l-juyhjhl-dkjydyoy-q/
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Victorian Premiersõ Reading Challenge 

 

 

The 2016 Premiersõ Reading Challenge is now open!  

All T.P.S. students are encouraged to participate in 

the Challenge, inspiring them to read more widely, 

more often and to develop a love of reading.  

 

What is the Premiersõ Reading Challenge? 

For students from Foundation to Year 2 the challenge is to read or experience 30 

books (including 20 books from the PRC book list) and for students in Years 3 to 6 

the challenge is to read 15 books (including 10 books from the PRC book list).  

The Challenge finishes on 2 September  so there is plenty of time to enjoy reading!  
How do we get started?  

Collect a consent form  from outside the Office, sign and return it to the Office.  

Students will then be issued with a username and password in order to access the 

Premiersõ Reading Challenge website and enter books online.  

UNIFORM SHOP 

Uniform Shop open 

Every Wednesday 

8.30am-10.30am 

or 

Shop online at www.psw.com.au 

Here we are almost at the end of term one already and with holidays just around the corner itõs a 

pretty exciting time and we are still doing some exciting things at OSHC. We are still making a 

number of Easter crafts including Easter rock egg painting so look out for some great designs 

coming home.  St Patrickõs Day is this week and we are celebrating with making some green 

themed cupcakes and talking a bit about the Irish tradition. With the temperature spiking quite 

warm last week we decided to have a G rated movie night to help relieve the heat along with a 

penguin documentary. I would also like to welcome two new members to our OSHC team Nick 

and Ben I know they are going to bring some great new ideas to our program.  

 Just a reminder that if you want to cancel or make a booking to please let us know as soon as 

possible and also for the children to come straight to OSHC from school so were are not holding 

up the program looking for them thanks.  

 OSHC team  

OSHC 
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GARDEN PARTY 
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Northcote High School Open Morning 2016 - Wednesday April 27  is our very popular 
Open Morning. Student led tours run from 9 am to 12 noon, with a information session at 
10.00 am in the Hall, repeated at 7.00 pm at night.  
 

There is no need to book for this event, families register on arrival.  
There are demonstration lessons, music performances and coffee available. Invite your 
friends, if you have a younger child this is a good occasion to bring them along.  
 
 

Northcote High School ACE Program testing 2017 - register now!  
Testing for the 2017 Yr 7 ACE Program will take place on Saturday April 30. Application forms 
are on our website or available from the General Office, but these must be returned 
by COB  Wednesday April 2016  

 


